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Primate of the Romanian Orthodox Church offers
condolences over the tragedy in Moscow underground

A letter has come to His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia from His Beatitude Patriarch
Daniel of Romania expressing condolences over the tragedy that took place on March 29 in the Moscow

underground.

‘We convey condolences to the mourning families and to those grieved because of these irresponsible
deeds, on behalf of the hierarchs, priests and faithful of the Romanian Orthodox Church. We pray
Merciful God to rest in peace the souls of those tragically deceased and to bring comfort to their

families’, the Patriarch says in his letter.

‘We express our hope that such inhuman deeds will never occur again, and the spirit of love and good
understanding among people will prevail over any violent manifestation against innocent people’, His

Beatitude writes.
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